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Fall Buy-Up Program Update  
 

 

Dear Valued Partners, 
  
Current labor shortages, supply constraints, and an increase in demand for products have 
plagued most manufacturing firms in the United States - this continues to put great 
pressures on our manufacturing facilities. 
 

As you are aware, our lead times to deliver products has exceeded anything in recent 
history. We are working every hour of the day to correct the situation, and we are 
starting to see some improvements. We are looking forward to getting back to our 
normal lead times for our products as soon as possible. 
 

For these above mentioned reasons, Weil-McLain will not be offering a Fall Buy Up 
program. We are working diligently to get all orders to you as soon as possible. Our goal 
is to get back to exceeding your past delivery expectations and experiences from Weil-
McLain. We appreciate your patience and partnership during these challenging times. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Mike Langen 

Sales Director 

Weil-McLain  
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 


